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Flying Cows to Host Inaugural High School Invitational Basketball Showcase!
Full Day of High School Hoops Is Set for December 14th at the Woodsboro Bank Arena!

Friday, November 8, 2024
Frederick, MD

The Frederick Flying Cows are proud to announce the debut of the Flying Cow Invitational, an exciting high school
basketball showcase set for December 14, 2024, at Woodsboro Bank Arena. In collaboration with the Frederick High
Athletic Department, the event will provide a full day of competitive matchups, community involvement, and an
exceptional basketball experience for fans of all ages.

With a single ticket granting access to all five games, this inaugural event will feature some of the area's top high
school teams. The opening game tips off at 1:30 PM as Frederick Christian Academy faces Mt. Airy Christian
Academy. At 3:00 PM, St. John’s takes on St. James, followed by a matchup between Oakdale and Glenelg Country
at 4:30 PM.

At 6:00 PM, the excitement intensifies as the Frederick High Girls team goes head-to-head with Westlake - out of PG
County, building up to the highly anticipated finale. The evening will culminate with a showdown between the
Frederick High Boys—the defending state champions—and the City College Knights, a powerhouse team from
Baltimore, guaranteeing a dramatic conclusion to the day. A highly anticipated matchup that was on track to be the
2023 Maryland 3A state championship game with both teams coming in undefeated, before Frederick was upset in
the semi-finals.

In addition to the action-packed basketball action, fans can look forward to a dynamic atmosphere with entertainment
throughout the day. Special appearances by Flying Cows coaches and players, as well as a variety of food and
beverage options, will keep the energy high as supporters cheer on their teams. Get the full Flying Cows experience
prior to the 2025 season!

Event Details:
Date: December 14, 2024
Time: First game at 1:30 PM
Location: Woodsboro Bank Arena, Frederick, MD
Tickets: Tickets will go on sale in the coming weeks

For more information and to purchase tickets, visit our website at www.goflyingcows.com or follow the Flying Cows
on social media at@goflyingcows for updates.

About The Frederick Flying Cows:
The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the



franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.

The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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